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  Note verbale dated 15 July 2020 from the Permanent Mission of the 

Sudan to the United Nations Office at Geneva addressed to the Office of 

the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights 

With reference to the letter of the Independent Expert on the situation of human rights 

in the Sudan dated 1 July 2020 regarding his draft report on the situation of human rights in 

the Sudan, the Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Sudan to the United Nations Office 

and other international organizations in Geneva hereby transmits a request, on behalf of the 

Government of the Sudan, to extend the period given to submit its response on the draft 

report, given that the lockdown due to the COVID-19 pandemic in the Sudan was lifted only 

on 12 July 2020, and to consider its response when received an addendum to the report. 

The Permanent Mission requests the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner 

for Human Rights to circulate the present note verbale as a document of the Human Rights 

Council under agenda item 10. 
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